Dear Students and Parents,

We hope this message finds you well! As we gear up for our upcoming student newsletter, we
are reaching out to seek your valuable contributions.

Calling All Volunteers!

We are looking for students, parents, and community members who are interested in contributing
articles, recipes, artwork, or any other creative content to our newsletter.

How You Can Help:

e Write an article on a topic you are passionate about.
e Submit a recipe that your family enjoys.

o Share your artwork or photography.

e Suggest fun activities or events for our school community.

If you would like to participate, please reply to this email by [Insert Deadline Date]. We
appreciate your contributions and look forward to showcasing our talented community!

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[School Name]



